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Pupils of the Week 

7G 
Connor— For his mature and positive attitude in 
PHSE 

7J 
Lola— For fantastic independent work on the 
part whole model in Power Maths  

7L 
Racim—  For using great manners throughout 
the school day 

8J Jiba— For a great effort in PE 

8R James— For using his voice more in class 

9A 
Marwa— For fantastic communication and 
joining in during her lessons this week 

Y9 Tahira— For independence in her learning 

10R 
Kwabena— For working really hard on his 
physio 

10RM 
Naieem— For doing well in lessons and being a 
good team player in PE 

11C 
Haja-Marie— For her skills and enthusiasm in 
gymnastics  

Y11 Zahra— For a great week especially in Art 

12C 
Hamza— For asking for his preferred student to 
read with him 

12L Albie— For his hard work in Work Skills 

Y12 Nico— For an excellent start to the new term  

13K 
Zubair—  For setting a good example in Healthy 
Living  

13L 
Tiarnie— For showing kindness and helping 
another student 

14R 
Tristan— For a positive attitude towards school 
and work 

14S Takudzwa— For confidence in speaking 

Star of the Week 

Diara 14R 

For consistent progress and effort in 
Literacy and Numeracy lessons 

Dear parents and carers, 

 

We’re saying goodbye today to Andrea Curling,  our Speech and 
Language Therapist, who has worked her for almost six years. 
Andrea is well known to you and has made a huge impact during 
her time here. We’re really sad to say goodbye to her. Andrea is 
going to work much nearer home in the NHS. We’d like to thank her 
for everything she’s done here at Highshore and wish her well for 
the future. 

 

Clubs started again on Monday. Please contact Sarah Di Campo, 
Assistant Head, if you need to check anything regarding club 
arrangements. The weather has been challenging this week and 
we’ve had a couple of days of indoor play. We held our jumper 
giveaway this afternoon. If you would like a school jumper for your 
son/ daughter please let your class team know and we’ll check what 
we have.  

 

Year 8 parents evening takes place onsite on Monday 23rd 
January. Letters have gone out and we hope you are able to join us.  

 

Business links day takes place on Wednesday 1st February. A 
number of classes are going offsite and we’ll all be meeting 
employers and learning about the workplace. 

 

Thanks for your support, 

 

Eileen 



Weekly Newsletter 
13/01/2023 

 

Class—based Work experience  

 Harry is in charge of making sure the 

classroom is clean and tidy. 

Dean looks after the hob when 13L 

go to their offsite placement. 

Faith and Joseph are in charge of hand-

ing out the books to their classmates! 

Many pupils take care of the daily time-

table for their classes. 

Some pupils take the morning 

register 

Earn takes the lunch 

orders for her class! 

In line with our updated careers’ curriculum, all of our pupils 

take part in Classroom-based work experience as they move 

through the school—here are some examples! 


